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Friday 17th December 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

It was fantastic to see so many parents, carers, and relatives at the KS2 Carol 

Concert performances this week. We are extremely proud of all of Class 3 and Class 

4 for their beautiful singing and for spreading some Christmas joy.  

 

A huge well done to all our pupils for their continued dedication and commitment to 

their learning journeys this term. They should all be proud of their achievements and 

the progress they have made this term. A brilliant start to this academic year. 

 

PTFA 

Thank you for all the PTFA support this term. The Raffle event was a great success. 

We are looking forward to further PTFA events in 2022. 

All parents/carers are welcome to the next PTFA meeting on Friday 14th January at 

9am. 

 

Message from Summercourt PTFA Chair (Claire Jones) 

The PTFA would like to give a massive THANK YOU to all you lovely parents, 

friends, teachers and businesses who have given their support to our raffle and 

non-school uniform day. Together we have raised an outstanding £522.50 

I hope you agree this is a great start for our children. We would also like to thank 

N.C.S. for donating the school Christmas tree and Aldi Bodmin for donating 

the lights, and of course the children for decorating it so beautifully. 

Our PTFA doors are always open to any help or support, from ideas of what you 

feel the children need, to helping out with events and fundraising. We would 

love you to get involved in any way big or small and if you can't come along to 

our next meeting but you would like your ideas put forward please 

email clairejones.ptfasummercourt@gmail.com  

Merry Christmas & Happy New Year from your PTFA  😀 

Spring after school clubs 

Club attendance has been confirmed via text for the Spring term. Clubs will 

commence week beginning the 10th of January.  

 

Important Dates: 

(2022) 

6.1.22 - Cornish Pirates teaching rugby to Class 3 and Class 4 every Thursday for a 1- 
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hour session. (Class 3 and 4 pupils will need tracksuit bottoms in their PE kits for these 

sessions please). Final session 10.2.22 

WB 10.1.22 New clubs and boosters begin. 

10.1.22 - Year 1 and 2 swimming sessions continue. 

10.1.22 - Spring Term - Cornwall Music Hub begin teaching Class 3 and Class 4 how 

to play the Ukulele - 10 sessions. (No action required for parents) 

12.1.22 - Class 3 Forest School sessions begin on Wednesday 12th January and will 

take place every Wednesday afternoon for the Spring 1 term. Please ensure pupils 

have a change of clothes, a waterproof coat, and wellies each Wednesday. 

14.1.22 - Nasal Flu Vaccinations for all children. 

14.1.22 - PTFA meeting- 9.15am 

 

INSET Dates 2021/2022 

Tuesday 4th January 2022 

Friday 18th February 2022 

Monday 6th June 2022 

School closed on Friday 27th May 

 

Please contact the school office on hello@summercourtacademy.org if you have 

any questions or concerns. 

 

We hope you all have a lovely Christmas break and a Happy New Year. We are 

looking forward to seeing you all on Wednesday 5th of January 2022. 

 

Best wishes, 

Miss Savage and the Summercourt Team 

 

Please note: The weekly email is also available on the school website in the links and 

downloads section, and in the newsletters section, each week. 

 

mailto:hello@summercourtacademy.org
http://www.summercourtacademy.org/

